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R. G. Robinson (male), " Hillcrest," Tewkesbury
Road, Clacton-on-Sea, in the county of Essex,
builder.

Donald Archibald M'Donald Trew, residing at 36
Binley Avenue, Binley, in the city of Coventry,
in the county of Warwick, and lately carrying on
business at 59 Primrose Hill Street, Coventry
aforesaid, under the style or name of " Trew
Electrical Service," electrical dealer.

Louie Beatrice Roberts, Aberdour School, Brighton
Road, Banstead, lately residing and carrying on
business at Aberdour' School, Court Road, Ban-
stead, Surrey, school matron (spinster).

Charles Edwin Lee, Moor Farm, Shobrooke, near
Crediton, in the county of Devon, farmer.

Charles Edward Mann, residing and carrying on
business at 322 and 324 Victoria Street, Great
Grimsby. under the style of " Palace Fisheries,"
fish fryer and temperance bar proprietor.

Walter John Frost, 158 King Street, Great Yar-
mouth, Norfolk, sewing machine agent and
repairer.

Charles George Skipper, of " Scroby," Belton,
Suffolk, market gardener.

F. Harding, trading as Hardings, 8 Rectory Place,
Woolwich, in the county of Kent, building material
contractor.

Harold Hugo Davies, The Manor House, Cleobury
Mortimer, in the county of Salop, lately residing
at The VVhitehall Club, Shrewsbury, in the county
of Salop, and at 9 Castle Gate, Shrewsbury
aforesaid, lately carrying on business as " Charles
Saville," at Coventry Chambers, Coventry Street,
Kidderminster in the county of Worcester,
commission/ agent.

Horace Balentine Daw, residing and carrying on
business at 3 Council Houses, Snettisham, in the
county of Norfolk, builder.

Frederick Boasman, residing and carrying on business
at 28 Bannister Street. Withernsea, as a milk
retailer, and lately residing and carrying on
business at Mount Olive Farm, Hollym, as a
farmer, both in the East Riding of the county of
York.

Robert Arthur Lang, residing and carrying on
business at 157 Rosmead Street, New Bridge Road,
in the city and county of Kingston-upon-Hull,
grocer and' general dealer.

John Septimus Torr, residing at Yorke House,
Ferriby High Road. Hessle, in the East Riding
of the county of York, and lately residing at
Sunnyside, Belgrave Drive, and carrying on
business at 28 Great Thornton Street, both in the
city and county of Kingston-upon-Hull, builder.

Alexander George Hodges, residing at and carrying
on business at Noi 19 Burgess Street, Leominster,
in the county of Hereford, grocer and provision
dealer.

Archibald Morrison, 30 Plumer Street, Wavertree,
Liverpool, 15, in the county of Lancaster, and
lately carrying on business at 11 Washington
Buildings. 23 Brunswick Street, Liverpool
aforesaid, haulage contractor.

Albert Edwards1 Langley, residing at Hatherlow,
Allan Road, Hale, in the county of Chester,
company director.

Jack Meyor, 99 Kingswood Road. Kingswood Estate,.
Fallowfield, Manchester, and lately residing at
23 Deramore Street, Moss Side, Manchester, grocer.

John Arthur Askel, residing and carrying on business-
at 114 Commercial Street, Newport, in the county
of Monmouth, confectioner.

Albert Stanley Hornsby, residing at 17 Crown Road,
Costessey, Norfolk, and carrying on business as-
Celphast Hosiery Company, at 39 and 39A Ex-
change Street, Norwich, warehouseman.

Olive Mary Keymer (widow), residing at Cawstorr
Road, and carrying on business at Market Place,
both in Aylsham, Norfolk, general ironmonger.

Leonard 0. Peuleve, of Pembroke House, King-
Street, Thetford, Norfolk, proprietor of a school
of commerce.

William Cecil Calvert (trading as " Calvert & Co."),,
residing at 18 Sandford Road, Carlton, lately
residing at " Beaumont," 12 Park Avenue,
Thackerays Lane, Arnold, both in Nottingham-
shire, and lately carrying on business at 143 Wol-
laton Street, Nottingham, but now at SA Hay wood
R.o-ad, Carlton, Nottinghamshire, under the style-
of " Calvert & Co," manufacturing confectioner.

John Emanuel Mayes, of Rose Cottage, Alconbury
Weston, in the county of Huntingdon, late coal
merchant's manager, but now of no occupation,,
lately residing at 142 High Street, Huntingdon.

Thomas Ruttley, 117 Llewellyn Street, Pentre, in-
the county of Glamorgan, grocer.

Frank William Dean, Kingsbury Farm, St. Michaels,.
St. Albans, formerly of St. Germains Farm, St.
Michaels, St. Albans, in the county of Hertford,
farmer and dairyman, carrying on business jointly
with Albert Edward Blizzard, at Kingsbury Farm-
aforesaid. undej1 the style or firm of " F. W..
Dean," farmers and dairymen.

Jane Austin (wife of Alfred James Austin), Hazel-
hurst. Oakdene Gardens, Marple, in the county of"
Chester, and formerly residing and carrying on-
business at 225 Burnage Lane, Levenshulme, in
the county of Lancaster, ladies' outfitter.

Archibald Kay Drummond, residing at 2 Hazel Road,
Uplands, Swansea, in the county of Glamorgan,
and carrying on business at 28 Union Street,.
Swansea aforesaid, seedsman and florist.

The following Amended Notice is substituted for
that ymblixhcd in the Edinburgh Gazette of
September 25. 1934 :—

Herbert Stuart Webb, 42 Horseshoe Road, Pang-
bourne, Berks, lately residing and carrying on
business at Clifton House, Reading Road, Pang-
bourne aforesaid, butcher.

ORDER ANNULLING, REVOKING, OR
RESCINDING ORDER.

Alice Wilkinson (married woman), residing and
carrying on business at Rising Sun Inn, Hudders-
field Road, Scouthead, Saddleworth, in the connty
of York, innkeeper.


